
Statement Regarding Third-Party Fundraising for KGRG-FM 

 

KGRG-FM has not aired Third-Party Fundraising programming for the period 

of 3/1/2016 through 3/1/2018. There is no intent to air such programming 

in the future. If so, additional information will be filed here. 

Although no online filing is required, this statement serves to clearly state 

that KGRG-FM has no Third-Party Fundraising to report as defined by 47 

CFR 73.3527(e)(14). 


